
鶴岡八幡宮にて(28R)

  My name is Kathryn Castle.  I come from 
England and will be your English teach-
ing assistant for this year. I’m very 
pleased to meet all of you.

  This is my first time in Japan.  It’s very 
exciting to be here in Kagoshima and I 
am looking forward to exploring the 
prefecture. 

  I’m really looking forward to getting to 
know you all and joining you for English 
classes.  I hope to take part in club activi-
ties, too.  Please come and say hello!
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